
Hello all, 
 
I can assume you may have seen the e-mails and order requests for gowns and face shields just sent 
from the Dental Association. 
 
In the protocol for treating patients beginning May 22 we want to advise you now that to see these folks 
in your office you and your assistant are going to have to wear: 
 
Gowns or Lab coats with sleeves and cuffs,  Gloves,  Face Shields or close fitting Goggles, and Type 3 
surgical masks. 
 
I can tell you now as we have said that these are very hard to access and will be required to go back to 
work so if you are considering returning to do emergency care for your patients you really should order 
these today. The order form links have been added to the website under the Members Section – 
Member Forms. 
 
Hang in there - the protocol will be out as soon as we are able to get government approval. 
 
 

Dr. Brian Barrett, DDS,FACD,FICD,FADI,FPFA 
Executive Director,  
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184 Belvedere Avenue,  
Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, C1A 2Z1 
(P) 902-892-4470 
 
 


